
Dear Members, 

We are excited to provide you with an update on the progress of our social club's environmental 

initiative. Over the past few months, our team has been actively working towards achieving our 

sustainability goals. 

Key Achievements: 

• Successfully organized the community clean-up event in July, resulting in over 500 

pounds of litter collected. 

• Implemented a recycling program within our club that has increased recycling 

participation by 50%. 

• Partnered with local environmental organizations to conduct educational workshops on 

sustainable practices. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Tree planting day scheduled for October 15th - join us in making a positive impact on our 

local environment! 

• A workshop on reducing plastic use will be held on November 10th - save the date! 

We encourage all members to get involved and contribute to these ongoing initiatives. Together, 

we can make a difference! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Social Club Committee 


